
The following are pictures from the week ending in 12.17.21 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  Up to this point we have not encountered any of the supply chain issues 

that have been plaguing the construction industry due to COVID, however that is no longer the case.  We were informed 

that there will be a slight delay in the delivery and installation of the new interior door and window frames.  How this will 

impact the final completion is not totally know yet, but we are looking at least a couple of week delays before the pro-

ject is totally finished.  However, the contractors are still pushing forward and working on other items that need to be com-

pleted in both spaces.  The window sills were installed this week in both spaces as well as the A/V systems.  Next week the 

wood accent panels for the walls in the DEI Center will be installed, and hopefully the first of the furniture, mostly soft seat-

ing, will arrive as well.  Right now we are looking at an early to mid-January completion timeframe for the project. 
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The top-right photo shows the A/V systems installation in the 

Student Government Room.  All the A/V systems for both spac-

es were installed, tested, and accepted. 

The top-left photo the now installed windows sills in the Student 

Government Room.  Both areas received a solid surface mate-

rial that matches the countertops of the various sections of 

casework throughout both spaces. 


